LAUREL SCHOOL DISTRICT
DEPOSITORY FOR FUNDS
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Notice is hereby given to all qualified financial institutions that the School Board of Laurel School District, pursuant to the provisions of sections 37-7-333, 27-105-305, and 27-105-315 of the Mississippi Code of 1972 as amended, shall receive sealed bids for the privilege of keeping the school district funds,
For 1-year bid, from July 1, 2023, through June 30, 2024
Or 3- year bid from July 1, 2023, through June 30, 2026,
And thereafter until new arrangements shall be made according to law.

Said bids shall be received at the Office of the Superintendent, 303 W. 8th Street, Laurel, Mississippi until 10:00 am, Friday, May 12, 2023.  Each shall be submitted on the bid proposal form which may be obtained from the Office of the Superintendent. 
Forms may be obtained from the Office of the Superintendent of Education or by calling 601-649-6391 ext. business office. 

In order to be considered each sealed bid shall have "FY2024 Depository Bid – May 12, 2023- Bid #09-2023” written or typed on its face and must be received on or before May 12, 2023, @ 10 am.

Bid proposals shall be opened on May 12, 2023, at 11 am, in the office of the Chief Financial Officer, 303 W. 8th Street, Laurel, MS.

The Laurel School Board of Trustees does not discriminate on the bases of Sex, Race, Religion, Color, National Origin, Age, or Handicap. The Laurel School District Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any irregularities in the bids. 

Laurel School District
By: Dr. Toy Watts, Superintendent of Education
Publish in the Laurel Leader-Call, April 18th, and 25st, 2023
